
 

 

Race & Rally Bishopscourt Rally 2023 

Competition Licenses and Membership Cards 

– required by 4th March 2023 

Hi All 

Thank you for entering the Race & Rally Bishopscourt Rally 2023 

Thank you to all who have sent their documentation through already. 

This notice is requesting outstanding documentation for both or one crew member and has 

also been sent to the correspondence email selected within your entry.  

Please check with your crew member as this request may apply to them. 

Please can you forward copies of both crew members : 

• competition license  

• club membership card 

 

Front and Back copies of each competition license and membership cards are required. 

PLEASE CAN THE LICENSES BE SIGNED – AS THIS VALIDATES THE LICENSE! 

Copies can be sent to : 

• Email to : bishopscourtrally@hotmail.com  

• or Whatsapp to : 07880 558 731 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 



Kindest Regards 

Jenny 

_____________________ 

Jenny Frater 

Entries Secretary 

Tele: 07880 558 731 

(Weekdays - 7pm to 9pm and Weekends - 1pm to 6pm) 

m to 9pm and weekends 1pm to 6pm) 


